
 

 

 

 

Notice to the Profession and Public  

Update:  Restricted Access to Courthouses 

 

April 28, 2022 

Effective May 2, 2022, the restrictions on access to courthouses set out in the Alberta Courts’ 

Notice to the Public and Legal Profession of March 26, 2020, will be lifted. Access to Alberta 

courthouses will no longer be restricted to the categories of individuals set out in that Notice. 

All other COVID-19 measures currently in place, including the use of Plexiglas barriers, 

mandatory masking, courtroom capacity limits, physical distancing, and vaccination policies, will 

remain in effect until further notice. 

  

 

 

 

       Catherine A. Fraser  

       Chief Justice of Alberta 
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